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Please see below a link to the updated guidance for higher education from 
Governor Newsom’s office. Thank you for your continued leadership during these 
difficult times. 
  
I’m sure you heard by now but there’s a updated higher education guidance as of 
this morning.  You can find the guidance here.  While there are some minor 
changes in the front section to bring the guidance in alignment with the 
updated Blueprint for a Safer Economy, the majority of the changes pertain to 
college athletics.  The modifications to college athletics reflect newer and reliable 
testing technologies as well as expanded access to testing.  More frequent testing 
combined with other rigorous public health requirements allow for bigger cohorts 
for practice.  The key changes in the document include: 
  

• Updates to new tiering system in IHE guidance 
• Updates to testing guidelines to include antigen testing in athletics 

guidance 
• Updates to practice cohort size for athletics guidance 
• New guidelines for Isolation & Quarantine, and Communications & 

Outreach in athletics guidance 
  
Best, 
 
Eloy 
 
Eloy Ortiz Oakley 
Chancellor, California Community Colleges 
Regent, University of California 
1102 Q Street, Suite 4400 
Ph: 916-322-4005 
eoakley@cccco.edu 
Twitter: @eloyoakley 
 
 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ffiles.covid19.ca.gov%2Fpdf%2Fguidance-higher-education--en.pdf&data=02%7C01%7Cbscroggins%40MTSAC.EDU%7Cbd8ffe1fed4340b6c79108d86addd8cd%7Ccc4d4bf20a9e4240aedea7d1d688f935%7C0%7C0%7C637376848635817793&sdata=AXGeWVGyU8UgYOn3FiUE4RoG2d8EQq02VUO3CrlJvKg%3D&reserved=0
https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcovid19.ca.gov%2Fsafer-economy%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cbscroggins%40MTSAC.EDU%7Cbd8ffe1fed4340b6c79108d86addd8cd%7Ccc4d4bf20a9e4240aedea7d1d688f935%7C0%7C0%7C637376848635817793&sdata=kdn40t7IC9SuFQAMFjDUs33Uen4kbDxHaQ12a2fhs2c%3D&reserved=0
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